
 

Midland Sportsman’s Club 

P.O. Box 505 

Midland, Pa. 15059 

midlandsportsmen.com 
 

Officers 
President - Dave Knight 

Vice President- Greg Altenbaugh 

Secretary- Mark Benzio 

Treasurer- Jeff Adams 

Membership Secretary- Cathy Ware 

 

Board of Directors 

 Dakota Munroe Jim Prodonovich 

 Chris Gongaware Joe Grdenich 

 Tony Petruccelli Jeff Adams 

 Mark Benzio Robert Nicol Jr 

                                  Don Ware                                                             Ron Statton 

                                    

 

 

 

Directors Meeting- Monday November 7th @ 7pm 



General Meeting- Wed. Wednesday November 16th @ 7pm 

 

November 2022 Newsletter 

 
Meeting Gun- Springfield Hellcat 9mm Semi-Auto or 

                         $500 cash providing enough tickets are 

                         sold to cover cost of gun 

 

Paddlewheel- 1st spin will be for a Heritage Wrangler 

                        .22/.22Mag revolver.  Gun has a 6 ½ inch 

                        barrel.  There will be no cash option for 

                        this gun.  There will then be 4 more spins 

                        for prizes from Greg’s table 

 

 

Club News- 

1. Under special events.  Club will be hosting a visit with 

Santa at the club on Sunday December 4th from 10am 

To 12 noon.  An RSVP is necessary to attend event and 

can be done by contacting Cathy Ware via text or email. 

This event is open to any and all of clubs members  

children and grandchildren ages 12 and under.  Each 

child will receive a small gift.  Cookies and drinks will 

be provided. 

2. To all members.  Sometime after the first of the year 

Midland club will be opening the membership.  There  

will be more information on this posted on the clubs  



website.  Please keep your eye on the website for  

further correspondence. 

3. Special events.  Tentatively there will be a club family 

picnic next year.  We are looking at sometime in August 

at this time.  As with any function within the club help 

will be needed to make this work.  Please contact Don 

or Cathy Ware if willing to help.  More information to  

come. 

4. The clubs annual January gun/cash fundraiser is now in  

full swing.  Individual and books of tickets are available. 

The club needs help to get these tickets out there and 

sold.  Anyone needing tickets can contact Rob Nicol at 

(412)559-3453.  You can call or text.  Email address is 

rnicoljr@gmail.com.  Feel free to contact anytime. 

5. Fall turkey shoots rapped up this past Sunday.  It was 

slow starting but the last few Sunday’s have been really 

well attended.  We will now look forward to spring so 

we can do it all again.  The club would like to thank all 

who came to shoot and support the club as well as those 

who came to work and make the shoots run smoothly. 

6. Anyone interested in helping in the kitchen on occasion 

or being part of the kitchen committee please contact 

Sherri Knight.   

7.  The Midland Sportsman Club has a new website and it is 

now operational. The new website name is 

midlandsportsmen.com. When the home page comes up 

you will see 3 bars in the upper left hand corner. If you 

mailto:rnicoljr@gmail.com


click on the 3 bars you will then be able to view general 

meeting dates, any and all club events, all monthly 

newsletters, club members photos, the list of officers and 

directors and their contact information, all membership 

and dues information, and any added correspondences. 

The website was designed to be easier for our members 

to view, simpler for our members to navigate, and much 

easier to post all the information that our members need 

to see. This new website was designed and created by 

Cathy Ware. She has put a lot of time and hard work into 

making this site more user friendly for all parties. Her 

efforts are noteworthy and commendable. Thanks Cathy!! 

8. Anybody performing work at club please make sure you 

turn in your time to any director or officer. Make sure to 

include date, times, and what was one. We are logging 

hours and doing a better job of keeping track of members 

work hours. 

9.  REMINDER!!!........members have from August 17th which 

is general meeting night until December 31st to pay their 

dues. DON’T FORGET!! 

10.  The directors were approached by members regarding 

possibly starting the general meetings at 6:30 instead of 

7pm. The reasons involved work issues and our junior 

members not being able to attend meetings due to these 

meeting running late on school nights. We will discuss this 

topic with the membership at the general meeting. 



11.  The officers/directors of this club are open to hearing 

suggestions from the membership regarding anything 

bettering this club. Contact information for any and all the 

directors and officers can be found on the club website. 

Please feel free to reach out. 

 

 

 

 

County News- 

1.  All county information can be found at http://bcscl.net 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


